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RESIDENT RIGHTS. 

You have the right to participate in activities within the                                                  
facility and to use the common areas of the facility. 

SHARING 

TIMES 

Christian Bible Study 



Each month we will be celebrating specific                           
department(s) at St. Francis Senior Ministries.         
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EMAILS WANTED!   
 

Please provide us with your email so we can email  
you the monthly newsletter and calendar!   

You can email Kellie Hartsel at  
Kellie.Hartsel@stfrancishome.org or call her at  

(419) 443-1540.   
Newsletters are also posted on the  

NEW WEBSITE (csjinitiatives.org/tiffin) and  
on the St. Francis Senior Ministries  

Facebook Page. 



September 

03 - Mary Haynes (Friedman Assisted Living) 
03 - Bob Hunt (Villas) 
07 - Dora Michael (St. Francis Home) 
12 - John DeBarbrie (Elizabeth Schaefer Apts.) 
13 - Colleen West (Villas) 
14 - Janet Meisner (Elizabeth Schaefer Apts.) 
15 - Sally Shutt (Friedman Assisted Living) 
17 - Robert Williams (St. Francis Home) 
18 - Lloyd Borer (Villas) 
18 - James Huffmon (Friedman Assisted Living) 
20 - Eugene Miller (Villas) 
25 - Iris Airey (St. Francis Home) 
25 - James Tharp (St. Francis Home) 
26 - Sandra Maistros (Friedman Assisted Living) 
30 - Vernon Smith (St. Francis Home) 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY  

RESIDENTS OF ST. FRANCIS  

SENIOR MINISTRIES 

Don’t forget to visit and “like” the                         
St. Francis Senior Ministries Facebook 

page.  More pictures, announcements and 
events are posted on our page. 
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Reminder - St. Francis is a smoke-
free/tobacco-free campus.  Please                       
refrain from using tobacco or smoking 
while on our campus.  Thank you! 
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